
  

 

 

21 August 2023 

Pyjama Day 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

This term, the SRC have organised ‘Pyjama Day’ as our fundraising event for 
the Cancer Council. This event is to show our support for the 150, 000 
Australians diagnosed with cancer each year.  

Students are encouraged to wear their favourite pyjamas to school on 
Thursday, 31st of August.. Students must wear enclosed shoes and pyjamas 
appropriate for the weather. Please label all clothing. 

A gold coin donation will be collected by the SRC on the day which goes 
towards helping people who have been affected by cancer. This includes 
funding life-saving research, prevention programs and support services for 
anyone affected by cancer. 

We look forward to seeing everyone in their favourite pyjamas! 

 

 

Kind Regards 

 
 
Mrs Rebecca Ingram     Miss Clarissa Hamdi 
Principal       SRC Coordinator 


